
 

 

Dear Members and Friends, 

Just a note for the last call to book your place at our Christmas Dinner Dance party on 13th 

December, Members €45 friends and non-Members €48.   

6.30pm at Ponte Romano with live music please email urgently for menu details and booking. 

Les and I are taking a break in January and will return with a lunch at Cozinha D'Avó on 

Valentines day 14th February. Full details will follow. 

For those Members that we are not seeing before the festivities Les and I would like to wish 

you a very happy Christmas and a healthy new year.  

 

So until we meet again,  

Kind regards, 

Heather and Les 

Email silves@afpop.com 
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